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AAU received a delegation from the AD Housing Authority

 

Al Ain University of Science and Technology represented by Dr. Amer Qasem, AAU Vice
President, and a number of academic staff from the College of Business received a delegation
from Abu Dhabi Housing Authority.

The meeting discussed the cooperation aspects between both parties in the fields of scientific
research and studies related to the activities and objectives of the Abu Dhabi Housing Authority
and to get benefit from the scientific expertise of AAU in the fields of scientific research and
various academic training activities to achieve the mutual benefit of both sides.

This visit meets the vision of Al Ain University to cooperate with various governmental and
private institutions and exchange experiences to benefit the university and its students.
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